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Irene spent time with me answering questions regarding the proposed Glitch 
Amendment changes for Rio. I had been unable to attend the Rio NAG meeting due 
to injury from a fall. Most of my concerns cannot be handled through the Glitch 
Amendment, and I will raise them with the Treasure Coast Regional Planning Council 
and the Rio NAG during the next stage of review. 

By copy of this message I thank Irene for her consideration and patience with me 
today. 

There is one item that I ask you to consider fixing through the Glitch Bill: existing 
exposed dumpsters. A time limited change that would require that existing exposed 
dumpsters be enclosed within 3 years. Property owners with existing exposed 
dumpsters would receive notification of this small improvement that could be made at 
a modest cost. 

Your assistance with this matter is appreciated. 

Julie 
692-1163 
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